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Appointment of Executive Chairman

As announced on 28 June 2013, Colin Glazebrook retired as
Executive Director of the Company on 30 June 2013. The Company
has not had a CEO or Managing Director in the interim.

The Company has engaged Mike Trumbull, previously the Non-
Executive Chairman of the Company, to assume the role of Executive
Chairman.

The Company has agreed to remunerate Mr Trumbull at a rate of
$163,875 per annum.

Further details of the material terms of his engagement will be
provided in due course.
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